
Join current ZBT brothers, alumni and their families for this year’s annual Homecoming Festivities!
Rutgers Homecoming is always a great opportunity to reconnect with old friends and meet up with the current Chapter!

We want you to come share memories of your years at ZBT/ Phi Sigma Delta/ Phi Epsilon Pi with current brothers and alumni by 
joining us for our pre-game tailgate, hosted as usual with the 16E alumni group and their Winnebago.  We will be in the Yellow Lot, 
so look for the ZBT and 16E flags flying high!

Unlike in past years, we will NOT be purchasing tickets to the game this year.  You can order them online at www.scarletknights.com.

Also, due to the television schedule, we will not know gametime until it gets closer.  Stay tuned to http://alumni.rutgerszbt.org for 
specifics.  We hope that you will join us!  If you are planning on having a separate tailgate, also please let us know.

We also encourage you to contribute something towards the ZBT Rutgers Foundation using the form below.  Help us continue to 
provide newsletters, run other alumni events, and keep our directory and website going!

Please let us know by October 19th if you will make it so that we can plan accordingly!

Please return this completed form with payment options filled out to:
ZBT Rutgers Foundation, Attn: Steven Springer • 319 Cedar Avenue • Highland Park, NJ 08904

OR pay securely online at http://alumni.rutgersZBT.org
---------------    Please cut and return the bottom section along with your contribution.    ---------------

Item Amount

Tailgate
   • $18/ person ($7/ kids under 14 yrs, FREE for kids under 5)

# of Adults: _____
# of Kids: _____

ZBT Rutgers Foundation Donation

□ $10 Alumni Association Supporter

□ $100 26 Union Street Club

□ $500 Joseph Glaser Club

□ $1000 Beta Delta Hall of Fame Club

□ $_____ Other Donation Amount

Total Amount: $__________ 

Payment 
Options:

□ I have enclosed a check made payable to the ZBT Rutgers Foundation

□ Please charge my: □ VISA  □ MasterCard  □ Discover  □ Amex  □ PayPal 

□ The ZBT Rutgers Foundation incurs a 2.5% processing fee for credit card charges.  I agree to add 
this fee to my donation (not incurred for PayPal accounts, make sure your email is clear below).

Account No. _____________________________ Security Code: ________  Exp Date: __________

Signature: _________________________________ 
We require your address / phone / email below to charge your Credit Card

PLEASE PRINT Homecoming 2013

Name: __________________________________________   Class Year: _____________
Address: __________________________________________________________________
City, State, Zip: __________________________________________________________________
Phone: __________________________________________________________________
Email: __________________________________________________________________

SIGN ME UP FOR:     □ Alumni Discussion List  OR □ Alumni Announcement Only List   |   □ Newsletters Online Only

UPDATE ONLINE!! Don’t forget to go to http://alumni.rutgersZBT.org to keep your profile and email settings up to date.
GIVE US YOUR NEWS!  Let us know what’s been going on with you and your family.  We’ll include it in future newsletters.

Any updates for us? ___________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________
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Homecoming Festivities at the Bush Athletic Fields
Pre-game Tailgate Party, time TBD
Kickoff time TBD

Please join us for Homecoming celebrations on Saturday, October 26th vs. Houston
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State of the House Address
Dear Alumni, Little Sisters, and Fellow Brothers,

Hello everyone, my name is Jack Daily and I am currently the President of the Beta Delta Chapter here at Rutgers. I was elected last 
December with the intention of trying to maintain our Chapter’s presence in the Rutgers community as we will be losing 20 seniors, a 
third of our brotherhood at the end of this year. We are positive however, that this years Rush will be very successful and we will be able 
to maintain or increase our numbers as we currently stand at 54 brothers.  

This coming year we are looking to expand on our philanthropy from last year, when we put in over 580 hours of community service and 
raised over $2,200 for charity. As usual, we are participating in the Dance Marathon as well as our annual Get on the Ball philanthropy 
event. This year, we are looking to partner with Rutgers Hillel with their many philanthropy and community events throughout the school 
year. We are also sending brothers to local soup kitchens to help out those in need and to the annual Special Friends Day.

I hope to see all of you at the first ZBT Golf Tournament on October 12th. You are more than welcome to come over to the Chapter 
house, which is located at 94 Easton Avenue, before or after the tournament. Feel free to contact me anytime to update you on the 
Chapter or if you are looking to get in touch with long lost friends.

I just wanted to thank all of you for making Zeta Beta Tau the great fraternity that has given all of us a memorable college experience. 
All of us will be working hard this year to have the Chapter meet even higher expectations than in previous years.

Again, I look forward to seeing you all at Alumni Golf Tournament as well as ZBTThanksgiving. 

Cordially, Fraternally, and Sincerely,
Jack Daily ‘14 
jackdaily17@gmail.com

Staying in Touch...
Chapter Information
Beta Delta House
94 Easton Avenue   •  New Brunswick, NJ 08901
973-897-8180 (Jack Daily ‘14, Chapter President)
http://www.rutgersZBT.org  •  jackdaily17@gmail.com
Twitter: @ZBT_Rutgers

Alumni Information

ZBT Rutgers Foundation  •  c/o Steven Springer
319 Cedar Avenue  •  Highland Park, NJ 08904
908-227-3750 (Steve Springer, Alumni Coordinator)
http://alumni.rutgersZBT.org  •  alumni@rutgersZBT.org
Facebook: facebook.com/groups/154868057910919/

Upcoming Events
Golf Tournament, October 19th
The first annual ZBT Beta Delta Golf Tournament will be held 
on October 19th 2013 at 12pm. Cost is $100 and includes 18 
holes at the Rutgers Golf Course, a Zeta Beta Tau: Beta Delta 
Polo and food. Please contact alumni chair Jeremy Pollack by 
email at pollackje@gmail.com to RSVP by September 30th. 

ZBTThanksgiving, November 23rd 
Starting at 12pm., we will meet at the Fraternity House at 94 
Easton and then head over to the park for our annual brother-
hood vs. Alumni football game. After that we will go back to the 
house for our Thanksgiving dinner which will be prepared by 
the brothers.   

The chapter can use your help.  We are looking for anyone 
with tax experience to help us as we seek to organize and 
file this year to get Tax Exempt status.

In addition, we can use the following items at the Chapter 
House:
 - 2-3 Person Couches
- Trophy Case
- Paper Goods
- Curtains/Curtain Hardware

Alumni Listserve Links:
Subscribe: ZBT_alumni-subscribe@yahoogroups.com
Post message: ZBT_alumni@yahoogroups.com

House Needs

We are always looking for volunteers to help out the 
alumni organization.  If you have time  or experience 
(or a cominbation of the two).

Fundraising
Event Planning
Communications
Chapter Advisor

Look for the following and more in the Spring Edition 
of the Beta Deltan
 - Alumni News
 - List of Supporters
 - Brothers Doing Business
 - Expanded Chapter News
 - Word from the Advisor
 - Alumni Board Update

Alumni Volunteer Opportunities Abound Coming in the Spring Issue...


